
91 Salvations!!!!

In February, we spent time reviewing and 
teaching the foundations of salvation.  At 
the end of the month the kids where 
offered the opportunity to accept Christ.  
We had 91 kids accept Christ last week!  
We are so thankful for what God is doing 
in the lives of our children. Please 
continue to pray for their spiritual 
growth and development.  Pictured here 
is our bible teacher with the 5th graders.  
These students are learning about how 
God made us with a body, soul, and 
spirit.  We are so thankful for Professor 
Mateus as he pours into our students.


Construction Update

We are thankful for the progress on the five classroom addition, for we are in 
desperate need for this space. Our 8th graders are meeting in the science lab 
until construction is completed.  Thank you for those who have given towards 
the construction projects. We are truly grateful for your generosity.  
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Send a letter or 
video to your 

child!

T h e k i d s l o v e d 
r e c e i v i n g l e t t e r s , 
photos, and videos 
from their supporters.  
Thank you for those 
who have taken the 
time to write to your 
child.  Linda reads the 
letters to our kids and 
h e l p s t h e m w i t h 
w r i t i n g t h e i r 
s u p p o r t e r s b a c k . 
Check out last month’s 
newsletter for details.
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Mozambique


DID YOU KNOW?

While Portuguese is the official language in Mozambique, it is our students second language.  Their first 
language is Changan.  When our preschoolers arrive to our school most of them do not know any Portuguese.  
This is why preschool is so important.  By learning Portuguese in preschool, they will start first grade ready to 
learn the Mozambican school curriculum.  
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